
From:   Randall Gardner   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   November 25, 2015

Subject:   FCC File No. 0615-EX-PL-2015
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Please forgive my ignorance as GPS retransmission and the FCC application process are not my areas
of expertise.  I maintain aircraft.  As stated earlier, I purchased a manufactured installation kit from GPS
Source, Inc. and have been trying to obtain and understand their equipment specifications to provide you
with the required link budget calculation.  I have attached the link budget calculation to the application as
it is a PDF and can't be inserted here.  I'm hopeful that this will satisfy your requirements.  Thank you for
your time and patience regarding this matter.

Randall M. Gardner
Chief of Maintenance
Masco Flight Operations


